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SNHS Summer Meet, 1965 
CANDLE LAKE, SASKATCHEWAN — JUNE 11, 12, 13 

Marsh habitat at Candle Lake Saskatchewan Government Photographic Services 

Hosts for the Summer Meeting at beautiful Candle Lake, 60 miles north¬ 
east of Prince Albert, will be SNHS President A. O. Aschim and the Prince 
Albert Natural History Society. 

ACCOMMODATION: Camping facilities available; also cabins, and 11 rooms 
at the Candle Lake Lodge. Write for cabin or room reservations as soon as 
possible. Lodge rooms at $10 (twin beds and bath), $9 (double bed and bath), 
or $8 (double bed without bath). Cabins up to 8 miles from the Hall (head¬ 
quarters) from $3.50 per night (for 2 or 3 persons) to $6.00-$7.00 a night (for 6 
or 7), and in most of -these guests must supply bedding. All cabins have cooking 
facilities. 

All reservations for cabins, rooms, meals, fish-fry Friday evening, Bar-B-Q 
supper at the Lodge Saturday, and for boats can be made by writing to S. I. 
Dawley, President, Candle Lake Tourist Association, 1927-1 y2 Avenue, Prince 
Albert. 

MEALS: Friday evening the community offers a fish-fry for $1.25 per per¬ 
son at the Fisher Creek Camp Grounds—do not miss this! Second special feature 
will be a Bar-B-Q supper at the Lodge Saturday, June 12, served on the grounds, 
for $2.00 per person. Meals are also available at other restaurants. 

PROGRAMME: Bird and flower hikes (including a trip to one of the best 
orchid areas in central Saskatchewan, and the possibility of seeing a Bald Eagle 
nest); visit to the laboratory and plots with the pathological staff at Candle Lake; 
a photography group led by Robert R. Taylor. 

REGISTRATION: Register at the Hall on arrival; this is also the information 
centre. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Write J. Ross Homer, Summer Meet Com¬ 
mittee, 251 - 21st Street East, Prince Albert. 
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